
Event Date and Time Who is it for? Location

Monday 28th October - Friday
1st November

Half Term Whole School

Monday 11th November 
Remembrance Day

Community
Concert

All Families Main Hall

Thursday 21st November
3.45pm - 6.45pm

Year 11 Parents
Evening

Year 11 Parents Main Hall

Wednesday 27th November
5.00pm - 7.00pm

Careers Fair
Year 9, 10 & 11

Students & Parents
Main Hall

Thursday 5th December
3.45pm - 6.45pm

Year 10 Parents
Evening

Year 10 Parents Main Hall

Tuesday 10th December
3.45pm - 6.45pm

Year 7 Parents
Evening

Year 7 Parents Main Hall

Monday 23rd December -
Friday 3rd January

Christmas Holidays Whole School

Monday 6th January 2025 PD Day Whole School

N O T  R E C E I V I N G  S C H O O L  E M A I L S ?

B B S  F A M I L Y  W E E K L Y
B U L L E T I N

 Family Weekly Newsletter for the Autumn Term
W E L C O M E  T O  O U R

W E E K  B E G I N N I N G
2 1 S T  O C T O B E R  2 0 2 4

A U T U M N
T E R M  

P L E A S E  M A R K  T H E  E M A I L S  A S  N O T  J U N K ,  A F T E R  D O I N G  T H I S  A  F E W  T I M E S  I T
S H O U L D  R E M E M B E R  T H E  S E T T I N G S  A N D  N O T  P U T  T H E  E M A I L S  I N T O  T H E  J U N K

F O L D E R .



M E S S A G E  F R O M  T H E  P R I N C I P A L

Mrs C Bedford, Principal

Dear Families

This week, I would like to take a moment to commend
each of our year 11s for their exemplary performance in
the mock exams. Their dedication and hard work are
evident, and it’s clear how very committed they are to
their studies.
The focus they’ve shown during our form time sessions in
English and Maths has also been impressive. These
sessions are vital in reinforcing their learning and
preparing them for the final exams ahead.

As we move forward, we will be using the outcomes of the mock exams to tailor our interventions to
better support our students’ learning. This targeted approach will help ensure that each student can
reach their full potential.
I am also excited to share that two of our senior leaders have recently participated in professional
development with Doug Lemov, a renowned American expert in the field of education. His research
focuses on effective teaching strategies that drive student engagement and learning.
The insights gained from this training will be instrumental in enhancing the quality of teaching across
our school. We are committed to continuously improving our practices to provide the best possible
learning environment for all our students.

I am thrilled to share the fantastic achievements of our students in recent sporting events.
First, a big congratulations to our Year 9 girls' netball team for their excellent performance in the
tournament! Their teamwork and determination were truly commendable.
Our Year 10 boys' rugby team also showcased their skills, making it to the semi-finals at Wrekin
College. Their hard work and sportsmanship were evident throughout the tournament, and we are
incredibly proud of their achievement.
In football, our Year 9 boys' team had a remarkable victory, winning 7-1 against Ercall Wood in the
President’s Trophy. Their offensive strategy and team cohesion were impressive!
The cross-country events have also been a highlight, particularly our last event at Idsall. We saw
fantastic participation from all year groups. Notably, Lewis Howard finished 2nd overall in Telford
and Wrekin, with Eastwood Roberts finishing in the Top 10 and Leo Thompson in the Top 15. A
special mention goes to Finley Bell from Year 7, who also finished 2nd. Many other students
delivered excellent performances, contributing to a strong showing for BBS.
In Year 7 football, our C team faced Madeley Academy in a closely contested match, narrowly
losing 2-1. Their effort and determination were commendable, and we look forward to their
continued growth.
Lastly, our Year 7 rugby team played a friendly against the Mary Webb Year 8 team, displaying
great skills and sportsmanship.
Thank you to all the students for their hard work and dedication in representing our school. Your
passion and commitment to your sports make us all proud. Let’s keep up the momentum!



H A R I N G  M U R A L S  Y E A R  7

EEL DAY Challenges 
Year 7 Tutor Groups

collaborating to create
life sized Keith Haring

murals



YEAR 7 

Year 7 Smoothies and Slushies 



Y e a r  7  

Year  7  DT  c rea t i v i t y



Y e a r  7  

Year  7 -  More  DT



Y e a r  7  

Year  7  Cyber -bu l l y ing
presen ta t ions



Y e a r  9  
T h e s e  a m a z i n g  s t u d e n t s
H o l l i e  C o r b i s h l e y ,  F r e y a
G r i f f i t h s  a n d  N e l l  M i t c h e l l
h a v e  b e e n  w o r k i n g  w e l l  i n
t h e  K e y  s t a g e  3  a c h i e v e m e n t
c e n t r e .  ( B e l o w )
T h e s e  t h r e e  g i r l s  a r e  a  s u p e r b
e x a m p l e  o f  A L L  o f  B u r t o n
B o r o u g h s  k e y  v a l u e s :  
T e a m w o r k ,  m o t i v a t i o n ,
l e a d e r s h i p ,  k i n d n e s s ,
r e s p e c t f u l  a n d  h a v e  s h o w n
r e s i l i e n c e .
K e e p  b e i n g  f a b u l o u s  l a d i e s !
M r s  H a y w o o d .

B U R T O N  B O R O U G H  V A L U E S

ALUMNI

P i c t u r e d  l e f t  i s  o n e  o f  o u r
Y e a r  1 1  s t u d e n t s  w h o  l e f t

B B S  i n  J u n e  2 4 '  E l e a n o r
W o o d  a t t e n d e d  T h e

I r o n b r i d g e  G o r g e  M u s e u m
W i n d r u s h  E v e n t  b a c k  i n

J u n e .  S h e  s p o k e  t o  a
c r o w d  o f  6 0 +  p e o p l e ,

i n t r o d u c i n g  a n d  h o n o u r i n g
a  m e m b e r  o f  t h e

c o m m u n i t y  w h o  h a d
c o n t r i b u t e d  t o  t h e  p o s i t i v e

i n t e g r a t i o n  i n  t h e  1 9 8 0 s

Chelsea Evans (left), and below
(year 9) has had a little time in the
Key Stage 3 achievement room after
having a positive start to this week.
Chelsea independently made a
decoupage light up bottle with Mrs
Haywood during an Emotional
Literacy Support Assistant session
(E.L.S.A).Keep up this motivation
Chelsea we are all proud of you.

Keep up this motivation Chelsea we are all proud of you.

Student Bridie Clare,
showing true resilience in her

maths. Going from not
understanding the

equations at all, to being a
master at solving them! We
are so proud of her and the
hard work she is putting in

across the school!Play dough therapy, ELSA's in the KS3
Achievement Centre. This has enabled
them to talk and open up about their

emotions and have more of an
understanding of what their

mind/thoughts look like! We are also so
proud of them for showing such great

strength and resilience in difficult
times!



Y E A R  1 0

Year 10 Work Experience Family Consent
forms are due in by October half term! 

Votes  fo r  Schoo l s  You th  Ambassador s

O n  W e d n e s d a y  1 6 t h  O c t o b e r ,  o u r  ‘ V o t e s  f o r  S c h o o l s ’  Y o u t h  A m b a s s a d o r s
h a d  t h e i r  f i r s t  v i r t u a l  m e e t i n g  w i t h  o t h e r  s c h o o l s  a c r o s s  t h e  c o u n t r y .  O u r
s t u d e n t s  w e r e  r e p r e s e n t i n g  B B S  b y  s h a r i n g  t h e i r  t h o u g h t s  o n  w h a t  t h e y
w a n t  t o  s e e  f r o m  ‘ V o t e s  f o r  S c h o o l s ’  a n d  h e l p  p l a n  S t u d e n t  W e b i n a r
s e s s i o n s .  T h e i r  n e x t  m e e t i n g  w i l l  b e  o n  W e d n e s d a y  1 3 t h  N o v e m b e r  w h e r e
t h e y  w i l l  b e  d i s c u s s i n g  t h e  t o p i c  o f  ‘ A n t i - B u l l y i n g ’ .  W e  a r e  s o  p r o u d  o f
t h e s e  s t u d e n t s  w h o  w e r e  s e l e c t e d  b y  f o r m  t u t o r s  b e c a u s e  o f  t h e i r
e x c e l l e n t  c o n t r i b u t i o n s  i n  t h e i r  t u t o r  t i m e  ‘ V o t e s  f o r  S c h o o l ’  d i s c u s s i o n s .



Y E A R  1 0  S P O T L I G H T  O N  S P O R T

British Cycling Talent
Selection for Year 10
student, Ben Bramford-Hale

Ben is BBS GCSE PE student and
member of Newport Cycling Club,
who has recently been selected by
British Cycling’s Talent Development
Team for the first level on their
Performance Pathway for 3 separate
disciplines of Road, Track
(Velodrome) and Cyclocross.
Ben races at a national level across
all 3 disciplines and recently
concluded 2024 road racing season
at the North West Youth Tour, a 3 day
stage race in Lancashire before
starting the moving focus onto the
National Cyclocross Trophy,
consisting of six rounds across the
country during Autumn.
Ben is absolutely at the very
pinnacle of youth cycling in the
country 



B O O K  F A I R



CAREERS

M e e t  Y o u r  A r m y  |  S c h o l a r s h i p s ,  T r a i n i n g ,  a n d
M o r e :  Y o u r  F u t u r e  w i t h  t h e  B r i t i s h  A r m y

( m o d . u k )

The re  w i l l  be  th ree  tw i l igh t  ta s te r s  t ha t  Year  11  s tuden t s  can  book  to
a t tend .  Book ings  shou l d  open  on  the  webs i te  nex t  week :
16 th  Oc tober
20 th  November
29 th  January
The  tas te r s  w i l l  r un  f rom 5 .00pm –  6 .00pm.
Our  f i r s t  open  even t  w i l l  a l so  sho r t l y  be  tak ing  p l ace  a t  bo th  the
Haybr idge  Road  campus  and  the  S ta t ion  Quar te r  campus  on  Wednesday
9 th  Oc tober  5 .00pm –  7 .30pm.
Down l oad  Te l fo rd  Co l l ege  P rospec tus -
h t tps : / /www. te l fo rdco l l ege .ac .uk/ fo rms/prospec tusdown l oad/

There has been a lot in the press recently regarding student debt and the
rising cost of university tuition fees. There is a great article on the BBC

website which breaks down this information and looks at the cost of
university versus the increased earning potential of graduates. We thought

this may be interesting for families with older children or those planning
ahead for University.

Its can be found at the following link 
How much does uni cost in the UK and will I earn more if I go? - BBC News

https://eu-west-1.protection.sophos.com/?d=bbc.co.uk&u=aHR0cHM6Ly93d3cuYmJjLmNvLnVrL25ld3MvZWR1Y2F0aW9uLTYyMjM3MTcwP3V0bV9zb3VyY2U9UHVibGljYXRlJnV0bV9tZWRpdW09ZW1haWwmdXRtX2NvbnRlbnQ9Li4uJnV0bV9jYW1wYWlnbj0yM3JkK1NlcHQrMjAyNA==&i=NjIyOWRhYzU3MTEzNWExZDJmZjgxYzlk&t=cGNCdTR1WWFGNTlqWWY5WFloWm9oQytmd0s1bjI5WjhzOEFWenJHTHd3VT0=&h=bce0bf2a036b4b08a57cd0aa370999c9&s=AVNPUEhUT0NFTkNSWVBUSVYlIoJVd0MkTSJm-wUdwEy-xJqZSIJ2trYY8hBu_Kx8vg


CAREERS



CAREERS



CAREERS



C A R E E R S

A F T E R  T H E  H A L F  T E R M  B R E A K ,  S H R E W S B U R Y  S C H O O L  I S
H O S T I N G  A N  E V E N T  

 
O N  T U E S D A Y  5 T H  N O V E M B E R ,  F O R  A N Y O N E  I N T E R E S T E D

I N  W O R K I N G  I N  T H E  S P O R T S  I N D U S T R Y ,  W E  H A V E  A
F A N T A S T I C  P A N E L  O F  G U E S T S  W H O  W I L L  B E  A B L E  T O

O F F E R  S O M E  P O I N T E R S :  
 

H T T P S : / / W W W . T I C K E T S O U R C E . C O . U K / S H R E W S B U R Y S C
H O O L / T A L K I N G - S P O R T - E V E N I N G / E - Z V G Z D K  

 Young  Peop le ’ s  Academy i s
tak ing  p lace  a t  t he  Sh ropsh i re
Con fe rence  Cen t re ,  Roya l
Sh rewsbury  Hosp i ta l  08 :30  –  16 :00
on  Wednesday  30  Oc tober  2024 ,
w i th  your  s tuden t s .
T h e  Y o u n g  P e o p l e ’ s  A c a d e m y  i s  a
f r e e ,  o n e  d a y  c o u r s e  o f f e r i n g  a n
i n s i g h t  i n t o  o u r  h o s p i t a l s  a n d
c a r e e r s  i n  t h e  N H S .  I t  i s  o p e n  t o
a n y o n e  a g e d  1 4  –  2 5  l i v i n g  i n  t h e
a r e a s  s e r v e d  b y  t h e  S h r e w s b u r y
a n d  T e l f o r d  H o s p i t a l  N H S  T r u s t .
T h e  d a y  i n c l u d e s  i n t e r a c t i v e
p r e s e n t a t i o n s ,  v i d e o s ,  a  s k i l l s
s e s s i o n ,  f o o d  s a m p l i n g  a n d  a
“ b e h i n d - t h e - s c e n e s ”  t o u r  t o  a n
a r e a  o f  t h e  h o s p i t a l  n o t  u s u a l l y
a v a i l a b l e  t o  t h e  p u b l i c .
A t t e n d e e s  w i l l  h a v e  o p p o r t u n i t y
t o  m e e t  s t a f f ,  b o t h  c l i n i c a l  a n d
n o n - c l i n i c a l ,  a n d  d i s c o v e r  m o r e
a b o u t  t h e  h u g e  v a r i e t y  o f  r o l e s
a v a i l a b l e  i n  o u r  h o s p i t a l  a n d  t h e
w i d e r  N H S .
R e f r e s h m e n t s  a r e  p r o v i d e d  o n
a r r i v a l  a n d  t h r o u g h o u t  t h e  d a y ,
a n d  w e  a l s o  p r o v i d e  a t t e n d e e s
w i t h  a  £ 5 . 0 0  v o u c h e r  t o  p u r c h a s e
l u n c h  f r o m  o u r  c a t e r i n g  o u t l e t s .
E v e r y o n e  a t t e n d i n g  t h e  Y o u n g
P e o p l e ’ s  A c a d e m y  w i l l  r e c e i v e  a
c e r t i f i c a t e  o f  a t t e n d a n c e  a n d  a
u n i q u e  p i n  b a d g e .
S t u d e n t s  c a n  r e g i s t e r  f o r  t h e
Y o u n g  P e o p l e ’ s  A c a d e m y  u s i n g
t h e  f o l l o w i n g :  
h t tps : / /www.even tb r i te .co .uk/e/1
034879681987?a f f=oddtd tc rea to r
o r  ca l l  01743  492256



Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

Vocal Group
All years

3.15 - 4.15pm MU3

Show Rehearsals
All Years

3.15 - 4.30pm
 New  Hall

Junior Band
KS3 Woodwind

and Brass
3.30pm - 4.30pm

MU3

Drama Club
All Years

3.15 - 4.15pm
MU3

Concert band
Invite only

4.30 - 5.30pm
MU3

Year Group Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

7 Football Netball
Badminton

Dance 
Rugby Dodgeball

8 Football Netball
Badminton

Dance 
Rugby Dodgeball

9
Netball
Rugby

Badminton
Dance 

Football
Elite Dance

invite only

Dodgeball

10
Netball
Rugby

Badminton
Dance 

Football
Elite Dance

invite only
Dodgeball

11
Netball
Rugby

Badminton
Dance 

Football
Elite Dance

invite only

Dodgeball
CNAT/GCSE

INTERVENTION

E X T R A  C U R R I C U L A R

P E R F O R M I N G  A R T S  B B S  M U S I C ,  D R A M A  C L U B S  A N D  B A N D

S P O R T S



E X T R A  C U R R I C U L A R  C O N T . . .  

A F T E R  S C H O O L  R E V I S I O N



COMMUNI TY



COMMUNI TY

P l ease  compl e te  th i s  su rvey  to  l e t  u s  know your  though t s
on  the  new S tuden t  Counc i l  a t  BBS .  We  wou l d  rea l l y

apprec ia te  your  v iews !



On Tuesday afternoons we are hosting a study café whereby students can visit us, use
our equipment which includes laptops, stationary, paper and craft materials to get their

homework done whilst trying to create a better narrative around homework with our
young people. 

By providing music, tasty food, cakes, baked goods, snack and hot or cold drinks, we
hope to create a space young people wish to come into after school, whether they are

completing school work or not. However, we hope that a study afternoon can encourage
young people to come with friends and family to be in a neutral space that they may not

have access to at home and complete homework so they don’t have to take it home
with them. 

COMMUNI TY



COMMUNI TY



COMMUNI TY



A FREE COURSE FOR ADULTS


